CORRESPONDENCE

7/30/2021
Antonia Hover DOCUMENT NO. 08517-2021
From: Shonna McCray
Sent: Friday, July 30, 2021 10:24 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20210034
Attachments: TECO rate increase; Rate Increase

Consumer correspondence for docket 20210034.

Shonna McCray

From: Diane Hood <DHOOD@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Sent: Friday, July 30, 2021 10:03 AM

To: Shonna McCray <SMcCray@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210034



Antonia Hover

From: Terry Daniels <tdanielsmnga@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 23, 2021 3:18 PM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: TECO rate increase

Dear Commissioners:

I’'m writing regarding the proposed TECO standard residential rate increase requested for 2022.

At first glance the increase doesn’t seem like much until you factor the percentage of the increase TECO is requesting.
Their requests as follows seem unreasonable to me as a consumer:

Standard Residential Service
Increase Request: 45%
Energy & Demand Charge:
1st 1000 kWh: 25%

All Additional kWh 25%

A reasonable request | understand but not increases of 45%, 25% & 25%.
| hope you will consider the best interests of our community & summarily deny their request.

Hopefully, other residents will contact you regarding this matter & you will request TECO to resubmit a revised increase
schedule.

Sincerely,
Terry L Daniels

Sent from my iPhone

Terry Daniels

10127 Carloway Hills Dr
Wimauma, FL 33598
tdanielsmnga@hotmail.com
812-230-8701



Antonia Hover

From: Sheri Lucas <luca7735@verizon.net>
Sent: Saturday, July 24, 2021 4:46 PM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Rate Increase

Dear Public Service Commission:

There is not a single category of everyday life that hasn’t jumped in cost in the past few months. | understand things
have changed BUT the amount of increase for TECO is really over the top! They need to do their own belt tightening. A
utility increase of this magnitude will critically change the well-being of a large population that is already

struggling. Please significantly curtail the rate increase they are asking for.

Sheryl and Stephen Lucas

Sun City Center, FL





